THE EMBASSY
OF THE REPUBLIC OF UZBEKISTAN
TOKYO

Ambassador
February 02, 2022

BHN Association
President Maki Sadao

Dear President Maki,

Taking this opportunity, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your kind
support of the “Project Utilizing Used Tablets for Sector Development in Education in
Uzbekistan”.

The tablets were delivered safe and sound to their recipients in Uzbekistan.
I believe that your generous donation will become a valuable contribution not only to the
technical equipment of both Tashkent State Technical University and Uzbek-Ja‘panese_"
Innovation Centre of Youth, but also to the development of human resources in
Uzbekistan, which is a priority task for our country’s leadership. Besides, your
invaluable gift will arouse interest of our young people in Japan, its rich language, and
unique culture, as well as increase the number of Japan's friends in Uzbekistan. It will
also be an important input to the strengthening of friendly relations between our nations.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you and the staff of BHN
Association the assurances of my highest consideration and to wish you all good health
and continued success.

Ambassador M.Abdurakhmonov



